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Update To Public Holidays For 2023

Dear $[FNAME|Customer|Guest]$,

 

Happy New Year! The team at SPORIFY would like to wish you all the best for

2023. We are writing to inform you of a minor change to our Support Policy and

Service Level Agreement, both of which have now been updated to reflect

2023's public holidays. If you would like to view these updated policies, please

click on the buttons below.

 

 

Kind regards,

 

 

https://docs.sporify.eu/policies/latest/support-policy
https://docs.sporify.eu/agreements/latest/service-level-agreement
Customer,




